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Use all or part.

“Hopefully publishing the “TDX 2017 Pulse Study” will resonate with many IT leaders in Higher Education as they see themselves and their organizations represented in the data in practical terms.
 
My perspective on the study results and IT in higher education is that there is a tremendous opportunity for all of us – leaders, practitioners, vendors – alike to improve our situations through intentional and engaged leadership and action.
 
While the study points out challenges and constraints, I see opportunities for IT leaders to forge deep partnerships within, and outside, their organizations – which is what we at Bridgewater State University (BSU) have been doing the past three years with reasonable success as can be quantified by our IT Outcomes and CIO Outcomes publications along with a plethora of advances in resource optimization and project management, as well as with our new student portal, our very well received BSU Mobile app, and through a healthy relationship with the President of BSU and Cabinet peers.”
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